
Starting Wednesday, March 18,  
we will be open for curbside carryout  

from 4pm to 8pm. 
 
Menu available online at 
www.TheGrilledOysterCompany.com  
on Facebook @TheGrilledOysterCo and 
Instagram @grilledoystercompany 
 
Please place orders by email to 
Valerie@grilledoysterco.com or call  
301-299-9888 after 2pm.  We will only 
accept credit cards during this time. 
 
 
Thank you all for your continued support 
during these times!  We hope to help keep 
your family fed and our staff employed.  
Stay heathy and we hope to see you all very 
soon! 
 
The Grilled Oyster Co. Family 


